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MARISSA - Illinois State Police District 11 Troopers are on the scene of a serious crash 
on Illinois Route 4 at New Athens Darmstadt Road, north of Marissa. All three 
occupants of unit 1 were flown to a regional hospital with serious injuries.



The sole occupant of unit 2 was transported by ambulance to an area hospital with non-
life threatening injuries. Illinois Route 4 is shut down in both directions at that 
intersection.

ISP says please avoid the area. More information will be disseminated as it becomes 
available, ISP said.


